

All GSD students will graduate with a positive Deaf identity as bilinguals in American Sign Language and English, and will be prepared to make successful life choices.

Leslie D. Jackson, Superintendent Dawn Kemp, Special Ed Director Sharion Gooden, Principal

Student Bank

Dear Parents/Guardian

Welcome back to a new school year!

The Student Bank is operated through the Accounting office and is handled by Terry McElwee. The contact information is listed below if you have any questions or concerns.

If you would like to send extra money for your child to spend on trips, snacks and/or personal items please send it thru the U.S. mail or back with your child when he/she returns from the home-going Sundays or Monday morning commute. One of the concerns I have become aware of is where to send your child's money. At the bottom we have included the correct way to send it.

Thank you for allowing me to take care of your child thru the student bank.

Terry McElwee

Terry McElwee Accounting Office-Student Bank Georgia School for the Deaf Phone: (706) 777-2200 VP: (706) 622-6496

E-mail: tmcelwee@doe.k12.ga.us

Please address your mail to: Georgia School for the Deaf Student Bank 232 Perry Farm Rd Cave Spring, GA 30124

____ Money Order

STUDENT BANK Enrollment Form

The above-named a	ccount holder has my permission to receive withdrawals from his/her Student Bank
account in the follow	wing manner:
No Preference	
Games:	\$
Homegoings:	\$
Weekly:	\$
Weekends:	\$
Parent/Guardian Si	gnature: